CONTACT INFORMATION:

Minister:
Pastor Marcel Ghioalda



Mobile:
07814009063



E-mail:
em4ilm@gmail.com
Elders:

Mrs. E. Dutton

01764 654590
Pastor D. Hatch
07878532788
Pastor A. R. Rodd
01764 653090

Mrs M. Rodd

01764 653090
Lead elder for December:
Mrs. Eleri Dutton
CHURCH WEBSITE:

For information on what is happening in our church, please visit the website on www.crieffadventist.org.uk
CHURCH BULLETIN:

Any items for the church bulletin should be given to Sheila Sinclair by 6.00 p.m. Tuesday.

Telephone:
01764 654797

E-mail:
bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk
PREACHING PLAN:

Sabbath December 30
Pastor Robin Riches

Sabbath January 6
Pastor David Hatch

Sabbath January 13
Communion Service

SUNSET TIMES FOR CRIEFF
Today:



3:40 pm
Next Friday 29 December
3:45 pm
Welcome to Crieff
Seventh-day Adventist Church

[image: image1.png]



WORSHIP SERVICE

23 December 2017 -  11:20 a.m.
Welcome & Prayer
Hymn:


NAH 84 “There’s a Song in the Air”



Scripture:

Psalm 137:1-4, Luke 1:46-55
Prayer

Tithes & Offerings
Traditional Story of the Nativity in Song, Mime and Music by the Children
Christmas Reading:
“Somebody to Love Me”

Choir:


“Lullaby Carol”

Sermon:

“Four Songs but One Voice”
Hymn:


NAH 96 “It Came Upon a Midnight Clear”
Benediction

Postlude

WELCOME
We are so pleased that you are able to join us for our worship service today.  We welcome our Mission President, Pastor Paul Tompkins, to the pulpit this morning.  Let us remember the Lord’s presence is in this place, so be reverent before Him and receive His blessing.
TODAY’S SERMON

If you would like a copy of today’s sermon on CD, please leave a note of your name and today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave the church.  Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated.  Excess funds from production go to CAP funds.

MORE ABOUT OUR CHURCH

Would you like to know more about our church, would you like to develop your relationship with God, or prepare for baptism?  Do you know of someone who would appreciate a visit, or is unwell?  If so, please speak with the Minister or one of the church Elders.

SABBATH SERVICES
Prayer Group


9.30 a.m.

Song Service


9.45 a.m.

Sabbath School


10.00 a.m.

Worship Service

11.20 a.m.

REFRESHMENTS
All are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church hall between Sabbath School and the Worship service, and after the Worship service, leaving the church as a quiet space for prayer and reflection.
A BRING-AND-SHARE FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 
will be served in the Ross Hall after the Worship Service.  All visitors are most welcome to share in this meal.
PRAYER CHAIN 
Please telephone Morag Galloway on 01764 660769 if you have any prayer requests you would like to share with the church.
MID-WEEK PRAYER MEETINGS are suspended until further notice.
PARKING ON GWYDYR ROAD - Please leave a generous amount of space around residents’ driveways for their ease of access. Thank you.
YOUNG CHILDREN – We have a Parents’ Room at the back of the church for parents with young children.  Parents will be able to see and hear the church service from this room.  Please feel free to use this facility.  Also, please leave the back rows on each side of the church for parents of young children.  Thank you.

BRITISH UNION CONFERENCE “RETAIN AND RECLAIM SUMMIT” will be held at Staverton, Northamptonshire, 2-4 March, 2018.  Please see notice board for further details.

“CRAFTERNOONS”

Sabbath afternoons, after lunch when there aren’t any other meetings, Claudette will hold “crafternoons”.  If you would like to join in, Claudette is making items for the charity “Simba”.  Alternatively, you may bring your own craft, and enjoy the fellowship. 
CHRISTMAS DAY PROGRAMME
There will be a service of carols, readings and items on Christmas Day from 10.30-11.30 a.m. come along with your friends and family and enjoy this time together.

BAGS ON THE CHURCH CHRISTMAS TREE
Donations placed in the bags on the Christmas tree today will be given to the local food bank.  Thank you for supporting this important charity.
CHURCH BOARD MINUTES

These are available on the church bulletin board.

“IT’S A WONDERFUL LIFE”

The annual showing of this film will take place at Steve and Muriel’s home this evening.  Soup and bread will be served from 6.00 p.m. onwards and the film at 7.00 p.m.  All welcome.  Please bring a bottle and/or cake!

